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10. To cheek on ﬁhe report that five

Viet Minh battalions were concentrated in
the Siempoy area in Laos, the Teams of the

between August 25 and August 31, 1955, The
ICSC Team at Pakse in Laos also few over

the area twice. In this aerial Teconnaissance,
none of the Teams saw anything significant,
either by way of troops or barracks, The
International Commission in Laos, however,

has informed us that any investigation on the
ground in Siempoy is not Dossible as Siempoy
cannot be reached either by air or by road."

51. The above findings, together with the relevant
documents, were also communicated to the Demoeratie Republic
of Vietnam for its information and comments,

: 52. The Commission is happy to record that no
further incidents have taken place in the Voeunsai region
since 17 Augugt, 1955,




